
Sincerely, 

TEWART STANT, Dire or 
Department of Environmental Management 

ALAN M. ARAKAWA 
Mayor 

STEWART STANT 
Director 

MICHAEL M. MIYAMOTO 
Deputy Director 

MICHAEL P. RATTE 
Solid Waste Division 

ERIC NAKAGAWA, P.E. 
Wastewater Reclamation Division 

COUNTY OF MAUI 
DEPARTMENT OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT 
2050 MAIN STREET, SUITE 2B 

WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII 96793 

April 27, 2017 , 

Ms. Lynn A.S. Araki-Regan 
Budget Director, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable Riki Hokama 
Chair, Budget and Finance Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2018 BUDGET 
•••■■•• 

During the recent Budget Committee Chairs budget re-visits, Council Member Coch& asked 
about the status of the grant in our Wastewater Reclamation Division. The grant is on page 5-109 of the 
Budget Details and the title is "Department of Health (DOH) West Maui Public Outreach Grant" in the 
amount of $50,000. The "Department of Health West Maui Public Outreach Grant" is a place holder 
should DOH ever choose to give us funds for a Public Outreach project. In the past, DOH has informed 
the County of Maui that a grant maybe available. However, no funds has been received to date. We keep 
it in every year just in case the grant becomes available. 
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